

Hi friend,

New Harvest is trying something new next week and we'd love for you to join us.

COVID made 2020 a unique year for pretty much everyone on the planet. Rather than send you an email about how things went down at New Harvest, we're inviting you to an exclusive Zoom call with the team, for mailing list subscribers only, to hear about:

- All the awesome stuff we did in 2020
- Our plans for 2021
- Our fundraising goal for Dec 31, 2020 and how you can help

Register Here

Next Tuesday, Nov 10, at 7:30pm ET!

Expect to hear about 20 minutes of presentation followed by open Q&A—the whole team will be there and we'd love to hear your thoughts, suggestions, feedback, and encouragement.

Hope to see you there!

Isha Datar
Executive Director, New Harvest

A gift to New Harvest is *the* most effective way to advance cell ag. To date, NH alumni have founded eight companies and NH-supported researchers have advanced the science behind cultured meat at 15 universities. Our staff of six is building an ecosystem of cell ag pioneers. We are powered by people like you—donate today.

New Harvest is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. EIN/tax ID number: 20-1425438 All donations are fully tax deductible.

Support cell ag research

November 6, 2020

View this email in your browser

Copyright © 2020 New Harvest, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:

New Harvest 19 Morris Ave Brooklyn, NY 11205-1095

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

Were you forwarded this email by a friend? $\underline{\text{Subscribe here!}}$

Forward to a friend









